
From:
To: Fadi Shakir
Cc:
Subject: Re: NorthConnex Modification 3
Date: Wednesday, 11 September 2019 9:23:31 AM

Hi Fadi,
I've gone through your attached documents with my colleague Edward (cc:d). Based on
EPA's and Health's responses and in light of the 4 mg/m3 limit assigned to subsequent
tunnels after NorthConnex, we do not foresee any issues. However, we will aim to speak
with Chris Armstrong over the next few days to confirm his position matches ours.

Thanks
Carrie

 

 

 

 information. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the
sender promptly and delete/shred the message.

On Fri, 23 Aug 2019 at 13:57, Fadi Shakir <Fadi.Shakir@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Dear Carrie

 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received a Modification
Application and Report for the NorthConnex MOD 3 - ventilation outlet limit (SSI-
6136).

The Modification Report will be publicly exhibited from 30/08/19 to 12/09/19.

The Department invites you to comment on the modification, including advice on
recommended conditions by the due date.

 

Please find attached a copy of the modification request and supporting documentation. 

If you have any enquiries, please contact me directly.

 

Regards

Fadi

Fadi Shakir 
Planning Officer

mailto:Fadi.Shakir@planning.nsw.gov.au
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We
acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging
through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to
providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you
are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.
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